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Dear potential VetsRoll Golf Outing participant,  

 

The American Veteran is one of our greatest treasures – the men and women who answered our nation’s call, especially at 

times of our greatest need. For eleven years at VetsRoll, Inc., our mission has been to thank and pay tribute to these 

heroes – especially our WWII and most senior Veterans and ‘Rosie-the-Riveters’ – by transporting them to Washington, 

D.C. over four days of honor and remembrance, at no cost to our heroes. 

 

Saturday, August 22nd, marks our fifth annual VetsRoll Golf Outing, one of our largest fundraisers each year, to raise 

funding for our annual trip for our honored guests. One hundred percent of the net proceeds of the golf outing will go 

directly to paying for Veterans and Rosies to make the next journey, May 23-26, 2021. Our organization has no paid 

employees and our trip assistants/medical team each pay their own way to travel with our guests.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This year’s golf outing is again held at the gorgeous Evergreen Country Club in Elkhorn, Wisconsin. VetsRoll, Inc., 

invites you to join us for the fun and comradery of this annual event. Of course, 2020 has presented unprecedented 

challenges to everyone, so we are NOT soliciting any raffle and auction items.  

 

Instead, we just want everyone to enjoy a day of fun, friendship, food and drinks (of course donations are appreciated). 

 

The golf outing includes: 18 holes of golf (with cart), a box lunch and a steak dinner, all for just $100 per person.  

 

Hole sponsorships are available for $100 per hole, with each sponsor having a sign prominently displayed at one of the tee 

boxes on the course. If you would like to have us use your company logo, please forward a jpeg or pdf file to Kim Clowes 

at kcdawg21@att.net no later than August 17th. We also offer sponsorship of a hole in honor of a Veteran. Please see the 

enclosed registration sheet for details. 

 

While the future holds many unanswered questions, VetsRoll looks forward to the new challenges to renewing our 

celebrated and award-winning brand of honoring America’s heroes in May of 2021!! 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Your support of our program and our heroes is greatly appreciated. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Mark Finnegan, VetsRoll co-founder  

The VetsRoll Golf Committee Members 
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